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A huge number of things certainly happen in one week at Richmond School. The Takahē syndicate classes have been on 

trips to the Nelson Museum and the Centre of NZ. The senior classes either have been, or soon will be, camping over in 

Golden Bay. Many parents with children in Year 1-4 attended our parent information sessions on Tuesday about the 

Better Start Literacy Approach programme.  Thank you. And yes, we are still endeavouring to comply with the 

government’s decree that on average during a week the children will be involved in 5 hours of reading, writing and 

Mathematics tasks. School life is incredibly busy! 

On our school Board we have 5 parent elected representatives, a staff representative and the principal.  

The elected parent representatives and the staff representative are elected every three years (for a 3 year term). The parent 

representatives are Paul Suisted, Tina Harper, Vanessa Jones, Bryan Llewellin and Christine Irvine. Sue Russ (elected last 

year) is the staff representative. As the principal, I am also a board member with full board members rights (a little different 

to say the CEO’s role of company). 

Most of the parent members have been on the Board for many years. Paul began on the Board on 14th June 2019, Tina 

started on 9th December 2020, Christine since 29th September 2022 and Bryan and Vanessa began on 23rd November 2023. 

Vanessa and Christine are also chairpersons of the Parent-Teacher Committee, along with Amy Henley. At our latest Board 

meeting on the 26th February 2025, Paul Suisted was re-elected as the Board Chairperson (now known as the ‘Presiding 

Member’). Paul has been in this role since 17th February 2021 and is an outstanding Presiding Member. 

The Board members combine to form a very professional group, who govern the school extremely well and ensure the 

school is functioning as well as possible. The members are very knowledgeable about their role. The Board deals with the 

‘governance’ (setting policies and ratifying documentation/happenings once assured they are completed) of the school 

whereas management (day-to-day running of the school) is the domain of the school’s management team. 

What also impresses me about the Richmond School Board, is their focus on making sure things just get better and better – the promotion 
of continuous improvement. 
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There certainly has been a change in temperature in the morning and at night-time recently. The swimming season is 

nearly over. The last day for classroom swimming will be next Friday 14th March (end of next week – Week 6). The last 

afternoon pool holders can use the pool will be Thursday 13th March.  Pool key holders please return your keys to the 

office after that.  Thanks. 

 

 

Our Tasman Bay Chiropractic neighbours have erected these signs to 
remind the community that their car parks are only for their customers.  
Please respect these and park elsewhere. 
 
 

If your child is being picked up by someone other than a caregiver and they don’t know about it, please let the 
office or your child’s teacher know. 

The Weetbix Triathlon is on this weekend.  Good luck and have fun to all our students participating.  Look for 
the gazebo with the Richmond School flags as a central point to leave bags and hang out. 

CLOSING DATE IS NEXT WEEK 



 

 

 

 
DISCLAIMER These are notices we include on request of organisations and individuals. 


